
Thank You & The Importance of Your Vote for PEO’s Future 

Dear PEO Members, 

I am honored to be the sole candidate for the Vice President position and sincerely thank you for your 

trust and confidence. PEO plays a critical role in regulating our profession, ensuring public safety, and 

upholding the highest standards of integrity and accountability. 

While my position is uncontested, the election process remains critical to the future of our profession. 

With only 11% of members voting in past elections, we must ask ourselves—can we truly influence the 

future of our profession with such low participation? 

Your vote is more than a formality; it’s a responsibility. Electing the right council is essential to driving 

the changes we need to adapt to evolving engineering disciplines, regulatory advancements, and 

preserving self-regulation. 

By voting, you help ensure: 

• The right leadership is in place to address key issues such as AI, public safety, and ethics. 

• PEO remains a proactive and effective regulator that represents the interests of engineers. 

• Self-regulation is safeguarded by demonstrating our collective commitment to governance and 

accountability. 

I strongly encourage you to participate and make an informed choice. Your engagement is essential to 

shaping policies, strengthening regulatory frameworks, and securing the future of engineering in 

Ontario. Let’s take ownership of our profession and vote for the right leaders. 

Thank you once again for your support. I look forward to working with you and welcome your thoughts 

and feedback. 

Best regards, 

Dr. Sardar Asif Khan, PhD, MBA, P.Eng., FEC, PMP 

Candidate for Vice President, PEO 

 

        khansardar1@gmail.com 

 

  www.sardarasifkhan.ca 

 

   LinkedIn: Dr. Sardar Asif Khan 
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